Sauk Valley Community College
October 24, 2016


Agenda Item 4.8

Topic:	Administrator Retirement – Dean of Health Professions

Strategic Direction:  	Goal 3, Objective 3 – Improve the efficiency of College operations

Presented By:	Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Jon Mandrell

Presentation:           
Janet Lynch has submitted her letter of intent to retire effective May 15, 2017.  She has served the College laudably for 28 years in the Health Professions Division.  She has planned her retirement date with the desire to leave her division at the optimum by having new curricula in place for both Nursing and Radiology and by having the nursing lab remodeling planned and ready for implementation.  The College thanks Janet for her service to the College and to her students.

Recommendation:
	The administration recommends the Board accept the retirement of Janet Lynch effective May 15, 2017.	
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